
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

DECEMBER, 2021 

 

Public Hearing & Board Meeting 

Thursday December 1, 2021 

Public Hearing 7:00 p.m. 

Board Meeting 7:30 p.m. 

 

ADMINISTRATION 

The December meeting is scheduled for the first Monday in December to comply with the Cook County 

requirement to conduct the Truth in Taxation public hearing and tax levy adoption on this day. 

The tax levy ordinance was completed and has been linked to the December 6, 2021 agenda and posted to the 

District’s website.  All necessary actions, including publication of the public hearing notice in the November 

26, 2021 edition of the Daily Southtown, have been taken. 

Reminder, the hearing for the levy begins at 7:00 p.m., and a quorum is required to open the hearing. The public 

hearing will adjourn at 7:30 p.m., at which time the regular meeting will be called to order for the purpose of 

adopting the levy and the direction ordinances to both Cook and Will Counties for Park District tax extension. 

The Bookkeeping team closed out the month of November, and Diane Meister provided financials, enabling 

review and consideration during December’s meeting. 

Normal department reports and the typical Executive Director’s report will be provided mid-month. 

Respectfully submitted: 

Jim Randall 

Executive Director 

 


